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July12, 2007
Hello to everyone from all of us at Wyss Farms,

What a difference a year can make!  Although the crop went in the ground in a timely manner, germination was good only if the producer read the weather signs and “chased” the moisture deep enough.  Since planting season, the availability of any moisture has been a real challenge.  We are fortunate to have received at least some of the isolated showers on most of our fields so we are “hanging in there.” I pray every day that the good Lord brings a much needed rain and relieves this stress.  Last year at this time all the crops were green and growing.  We even had to replant many acres of corn and soybeans that were water-damaged.  You probably aren’t mowing your lawn as frequently this year either.

There was quite an effort through the winter months encouraging farmers to increase planted corn acres in 2007.  The goal was to add approximately 12 million acres of corn nationwide to meet conceived demand.  The effort was more than successful.  Planted corn acres are reported to be up over 15 million acres.  This, by design, should meet this year’s needs for feed, ethanol (fuel), and export.  Time will tell.
Unfortunately, this past winter, my wife, Pat, lost her sister, Kathy, to a battle with pancreatic cancer.  She was diagnosed Sept. 8, and died less than four months later, on Dec. 31. It was a rough time for Pat, having lost another sister to cancer in 2005.  We are all adjusting slowly. 
On a happier note, I am proud to announce that Pat and I will become grandparents this fall.  Not once, but three times!  Our oldest three children and their spouses are expecting in September, October, and November, respectively.  All are having a boy!  Imagine that!  It will be fun watching the “triplets” grow up.

To wrap things up, I want to share with you an exciting opportunity that Pat had this summer.  She was recently recognized in an article in Farm World news publication featuring “Women in Agriculture.” A born-and-raised “city girl,” Pat was transplanted to farm life in 1974 and has adjusted and flourished in its environment.  She acts as office manager, handling many responsibilities here on the farm.  This effort and success earned her some well-deserved recognition.  Congratulations!

Have a nice summer and stay cool.  We have worked to get the crops and the fields in good condition.  Now let’s all pray we get a good soaker!

Sincerely, 

Andy Wyss
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